
PHYSICAL SERVICES
COMMITTEE MEETING

November 5, 2018

Chairman Hill  called  the  meeting  to  order  at  7:18  p.m.  in  the  2nd floor  Common  Council
Chambers of City Hall.  

MEMBERS  PRESENT:  Councilor  Hill,  Councilor  Wilmott,  Councilor  DeMassi,  and
Councilor Gosek.

OTHERS  PRESENT:  Councilor  Corradino;  Councilor  Tesoriero;  Councilor  McBrearty;
Kevin Caraccioli, City Attorney; Deborah Coad, City Chamberlain; Tom Kells, Commissioner of
Public Works; Randall Griffin, Fire Chief; and Tom Reynolds, Assistant City Attorney.

MEDIA PRESENT:  Steve Yablonski, Oswego Daily News; Matthew Ritz, Palladium Times.

A motion to approve the minutes of  October 15, 2018 was made by Councilor  DeMassi  and
seconded by Councilor Gosek; minutes were approved by a unanimous vote.

I. OLD BUSINESS:  There was no old business.

II. NEW BUSINESS:

Authorization:

1. The Engineering Department received a request for use of public space from Kevin Jay,
owner of a single-family dwelling located at 209 East Eleventh Street, seventy-three 
lineal feet (73 lf.) for a four foot (4’) high wood fence between the sidewalk and property 
line fronting Catherine Street.  Bob Johnson said he sees no problem with this.  

COMMITTEE  DECISION:  Councilor  Wilmott  made  a  motion  to  forward  a  favorable
recommendation to the Full Council granting use of public space to Kevin Jay, owner of a
single-family dwelling located at 209 East Eleventh Street, seventy-three lineal feet (73 lf.) for a
four foot (4’) high wood fence between the sidewalk and property line fronting Catherine Street.
Councilor DeMassi seconded the motion, unanimous approval. 

THE  RESOLUTION  THAT  WAS  PART  OF  THE  MEETING  WILL  BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.

2. Thomas Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Mr. Sorzickas to donate a 
memorial bench.  The bench has been purchased and delivered to the DPW.  Councilor
Hill said this will be located at West Linear Park by Veteran’s Stage.
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COMMITTEE  DECISION:  Councilor  Gosek  made  a  motion  to  forward  a  favorable
recommendation to the Full  Council  granting approval  to accept a donation of a memorial
bench from Mr. Sorzickas.  Councilor Wilmott seconded the motion, unanimous approval. 

THE  RESOLUTION  THAT  WAS  PART  OF  THE  MEETING  WILL  BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 7:20 p.m. by Councilor DeMassi.  A second was
made by Councilor Wilmott, and was unanimously approved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mary M. Annal
Recording Secretary
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